
 
DATE:   December 8, 2005 

     
SUBJECT:   Interagency Guidance on Response Programs for Unauthorized 

Access to Customer Information and Customer Notice. (SR 05-
23) 

     
HIGHLIGHTS:   This joint Supervision and Regulation and Consumer Affairs 

Letter establishes the Federal Reserve’s expectations for financial 
institutions and supervisory personnel with respect to the 
Interagency Guidance on Response Programs for Unauthorized 
Access to Customer Information and Customer Notice (Guidance), 
which became effective upon publication in the Federal Register 
on March 29, 2005. 

     
DOCUMENT 
LOCATION: 

    
http://www.federalreserve.gov/boarddocs/srletters/2005/sr0523.htm 

     
FURTHER 

INFORMATION: 
    

Timothy A. Bosch, Vice President 
Banking Supervision and Regulation Department 
(314) 444-8440, or 1-800-333-0810, ext. 448440 
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